
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Years 10 & 12 Moving to Remote Learning 

As you are aware we have several COVID cases in Years 10 and 12 and this has meant we now have a very large 
percentage of students self-isolating. In addition to this we also have a number of key staff having to self-isolate. All 
the students impacted have been informed. 

 

In order to protect the quality of teaching and remove the risk of any in school transmission we have moved all of 
years 10 and 12 to online learning until the end of term. This commences from this morning.  

 

We are sorry to have to end the term in this way, but we need to ensure the continuation of high quality learning 
and the safety of our community. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Nelson 

 


